MINUTES OF THE UNIVERSITY FACULTY, APRIL 13, 1964

The University Faculty met in regular session at 4:00 p.m., Monday, April 13, 1964, in the Student Center Theatre. Chairman Weaver presided.

The Faculty approved the request from the $\underline{\text{Kernel}}$ to permit Mr. Ken Green to sit in the Faculty meeting.

The minutes of March 9, 1964 were approved as circulated.

The Chairman announced that the report of the University Faculty Honors Program Committee would be presented at the May, 1964 meeting of the Faculty.

Dr. R. D. Haun explained the Retirement Plan to the Faculty followed by a question and answer session. He introduced Mr. William Slater, a representative of Teachers Insurance Annuity Association, who also answered questions from the floor.

The Faculty meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m..

Charles F. Elton Secretary